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Le�er from Treasurer

April 2, 2020

To Fellow Believers,

These are certainly some of the hardest days we have seen in a while. As we watch
the news, we can get overwhelmed. But one thing I do know that we have all faced
adversity in the past and will make it through. We can be assured God is in control.

Many of us are affected with the downturn in economy with loss/reduc�on of
income. The Local Church is no excep�on. We need to remind you that while we do not
meet, our church will s�ll have expenses to pay. We count on your support during this
�me for not only to support our local gathering, but also for suppor�ng our missionaries
around the world that are coun�ng on us.

We are currently reviewing the recent US Government Cares Act to see if we qualify
for assistance. There is also a provision for individuals to claim up to $300 from income
Tax return for 2020 even if you do not currently itemize. We will keep you updated.

You can give to the church by mail, use the online giving tool, or drop a check by the
church office.

Barry Adams

Treasurer.


